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Monday 5th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: School Meal Price Increase from 5th September 2022 

 

As part of the school’s review of all fees and charges for school meals, we will be increasing the cost 

of School Meals from £2.25 to £2.40 per meal with effect from Monday 5th September 2022. 

 

The increase has been designed to cover the cost of food price inflation over the current and 

forthcoming year.  Meals will continue to provide all of the Government nutritional requirements of a 

school meal and an extremely high level of quality catering from experienced and qualified chefs so 

continues to provide very good value for money. 

 

If you are in receipt of Free School Meals your entitlement will continue unless your circumstances 

change. You can apply for Free School Meals in the following ways. 

 

  

By Phone 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

020 8314 6221 

Online 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.lewisham.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

 

Payments of School Dinners should be paid weekly, Monthly or termly in advance and will be as 

follows 

 

Weekly = £12.00             Monthly = £48 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sue Murrell 

Office Manager 

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ 
Tel: 020 8692 4351 

 

http://www.lewisham.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

